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The last few years I've worked a few hours gathering signatures for initiatives and 

was extremely surprised that they never reached ballot.  There was good interest in 

the petitions and citizens were eager to sign and anticipated being able to have a 

voice in our republic.  Out state has done enough to tie our hands...and now you 

want to do more.  This is not right! 


